
 

 

 

Memorandum 
 

 
To:  ISD 709 Duluth School Board 

  Mr. Douglas Hasler, CFO/Director of Business Services 

   

From:   Dave Spooner  

  Manager of Facilities 

 

Date:  February 9, 2018 

 

Re: Deduct Change Order #1 – Professional Services Agreement – ARI Phase II 

Rockridge Construction Plans and Specifications 

 

 

 

Please find attached two copies of AIA document G802-2007.  This document amends the 

original AIA agreement entered into with Architectural Resources Inc., in April of 2017 in the 

amount of $155,000.00.  This document amends that original agreement to deduct work scope 

pertaining to full mechanical and electrical engineering services, which were alternatively 

provided in a design build method by sub-contractors under contract with Krause Anderson 

Construction Company.  This addendum also adds scope into the agreement, directing ARI to 

perform required commissioning services for the Rockridge Academy, which are required per 

MN Statute 1238.72. 

 

The result of this addendum is the deduction of $26,000.00 from the original contract amount of 

$155,000.00, for a new contract amount of $129,000.00. 

 

Recommendation: 

 

I am recommending that the Duluth School Board approve Change Order #1 – Architectural 

Resources Inc. phase II, in the deduct amount of $26,000.00, for a new revised construction 

contract amount of $129,000.00. 
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